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In date 26 April 2021, the CFS Chair has received a letter from the Ad Hoc Technical Selection 
Committee (AHTSC), including their proposed list of members for next Steering Committee of the 
CFS High Level Panel of Experts on Food Security and Nutrition. 
 
The letter, including the list of experts and the annexes, is here attached. 
 
The CFS Bureau is requested to endorse the list of experts who will form the next HLPE Steering 
Committee as proposed by the Ad Hoc Technical Selection Committee. 
 
Attachments: 
 
Annex 1: AHTSC proposal 
Annex 2: short bios 
Annex 3: full CVs 
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